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Dear Camden,

Harrisons Tree Service [

21 May 2018 10:20

Planning; Little, Tom

Urgent DD Notice - Large Collapsed Poplar

59 Caversham Poplar.JPG; 59 Caversham Poplar..JPG; img303.pdf

We are will be attending the rear garden of the garden flat of 59 Caversham Road, NW5 2DR on
Wednesday to make safe and fell the remaining stem on a large collapsed poplar. Tree has collapsed, please
sec attached photos. the remaining stem is very unstable, overhangs several gardens, is creaking, and has a
high to cause further damage to properties and is a danger to residents.

Kindest regards,

Jade Harrison | Office Manager

Office: 020 8454 7398

Unit 3, Old Mill Building | Mill End | Standon | Hertfordshire | SG11 1LR

www.harrisonstreeservice.co.uk




